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Cover: 

 

The cover shows a comparison between the old Highway garage facility located on East Street and the new 

joint Town & Village Highway Facility located at 75 Smiths Road. The new facility was completed in 2017 

and both departments were moved in by fall.  Cover created through a joint effort from Magen Bias, English 

Teacher at Lyndon Institute, Miranda Fox, Registrar at Northern Vermont University (Lyndon State College) 

and Reese Fox, daughter of Ryan & Miranda Fox. 


